
 

 

Notice to Competitiors #3 

 

Del Rey Yacht Club regrets that due to the continuing COVID 19 national 
emergency, The 2020 William Berger and William Stein Races #4 and #5 are 
officially abandoned for 2020. 

Due to the requirements of both Deeds of Gift, we will not be awarding series 
trophies, as the required number of races have not been run. 

Please remember to patronize our great sponsors that support us each year! 
 

Rick Ruskin 
DRYC Sail Committee Chairman 

8/11/20 
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